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- Department'of.the Interior
- U. S. Geological' Survey
ATTN:. Mr. Allen _L. Zack
. Water Resources Division
GPO Box 4424
San Juan, PR 00936-

~

- Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC REPORT NO: 52-21003-01/88-01

Thank you for your response of May 12, 1989, to our Notice of Violation issued
on January- 20. 1989, concerning activities conducted under NRC License

'

No. 52-21003-01. We have evaluated your response and found that'it meets the
requirements of _10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your

.

corrective actions during future inspections.

' With ' regard to Violation D.1, the documents you submitted do comply with
U.S. DOT: requirements in 49 CFR 177.817(a). We accept your position that they

~

were carried _in the logging . truck and will therefore delete the violation from
our records.. You should ensure that for- future NRC inspections, all required
documents and records must' be' available for review by the inspector while

You should also be aware of the D0T Regula-
onsite 'during the- insp(ection. tion 49 CFR 177.817(e) 2) that requires the driver to store the shipping papers

'

'

within his immediate reach while driving and either readily visible to a person
entering the driver's compartment or in a holder which is mounted to the inside
of the door on the driver's side of the logging truck.

- We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

William E. Cline, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc: Commonwealth of Puerto Rico
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